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Mika Makelainen
Keihastie 14 C
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FINLAND

Dear Mr Makelainen:

Thank you very much for your letter which came to us on February 23rd, 1995 having
been sent on January 16th, 1995. We have been delayed in responding to you with
the press of many activities.

You did indeed hear KPOF on Monday, January 16, 1995, and I do want to send
materials that will verify your program reception. I am having my secretary provide
that information for you. Also enclosed find some things that you can add to your
collection as a DXer.

We are very pleased to hear from you, and we are delighted to have letters such as
yours come to us, sometimes from 200 miles north of the Arctic Circle. I have been
above the Arctic Circle when I was on a coastal steamer going up the coastline of
Norway up to the Russian border. My forebears on my mother’s side are Norwegian.
Bernard Christiansen was my grandfather’s name, and he was born in Norway.

I am also glad to note your fine hobby. We are in Christian broadcasting, although
we carry many public service programs, as well as fine classical music and
informational content. We do hope that if you come once again to the United States
that you will stop at our various stations.

I was interested in what you had to say about the 350th anniversary of Finnish
immigrants coming to the U.S. I will look into that on my computer. I have a
Compton encyclopedia that has ready information at my fingertips.

I appreciate your giving us the precise location of your reception point, and that the
name Lemmenjoki translates as “Love River.” It sounds like a very beautiful national
park, and I would like to know more about those areas as well, especially since they

Belleview College Studios and Transmitter: 3455 W. 83rd Ave., Westminster, CO 80030, (303) 4280910 e Capitol Hill Studio: 1302 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203, (303) 839-1500
Member: Pillar of Fire Radio Network, NAB, NRB, CBA
Since 1928



Mr Mika Makelainen
Page 2
May 25, 1995

are known for gold mining. Colorado, as you may know, in the 1850s and onward
was a center for that kind of mining. We have a “glory hole” not too far from where
we are in Denver that had tons and tons of activity during the Gold Rush days.

My brother, Wally Dallenbach, who is the Director of Competition and Chief
Steward for Indy Car Racing has a number of properties in Cripple Creek which was
a center for some of that gold mining activity. He lives now near Aspen at Basalt
which also has been known for its pioneer days.

Thank you again for contacting us, and I trust the information we supply will be of
benefit to you.

Cordially,

Itk -

Robert B Dallenbach
General Manager
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